
WHAT COLUMBIA IS DOING

•	 Adhering to the most current guidance from government and 
health agencies, and consulting with experts from Rush and the 
University of Chicago. 

•	 Daily cleaning of common areas and frequently touched surfaces. 
Cleaning supplies are available, and employees are encouraged to 
clean and disinfect workspaces throughout the workday.

•	 Making cleaning supplies available, and encouraging employees to 
clean and disinfect workspaces throughout the workday as needed.

•	 Providing hand sanitizer throughout campus at all buildings.

•	 Reducing capacity and limiting seating in classrooms, meeting 
rooms and other communal areas.

•	 Requiring all employees and visitors entering campus buildings  
to self-screen for COVID-19 symptoms and possible exposure. 

•	 Mandating COVID-19 vaccination for students and strongly 
recommending vaccination for employees.

•	 Mandating frequent COVID-19 testing for community members 
who are not vaccinated.

•	 Offering COVID-19 testing and vaccination on campus.

•	 Regularly providing updates and educating the campus 
community regarding health and safety practices and policies.

WHAT YOU CAN DO

•	 Stay home if you are sick.

•	 Wash your hands frequently 
or use hand sanitizer.

•	 Cover your nose and mouth 
when sneezing or coughing.

•	 Replace handshakes with 
head nods and waves. 

•	 Wear a face covering and 
maintain recommended 
social distancing practices, 
and test regularly if you are 
not vaccinated.

•	 Stay informed and updated 
on the latest guidance 
provided by government  
and health agencies, and  
by the College.

•	 Be kind. Understand that 
this is a stressful time for 
everyone.
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